
 
On the Saturday after Corpus Christi Sunday (which in the United States of America was also Father’s Day), five 
men were ordained Priests through the imposition of hands by Bishop Barres at Saint Agnes Cathedral.  Those 
men: Father Michael Bissex (assigned to Saint Patrick, Huntington), Father Liam McDonald (assigned to Holy 
Family, Hicksville), Father Michael Plona (assigned to Saint John the Evangelist, Center Moriches), Father 
Christopher Sullivan (assigned to Our Lady of Victory, Floral Park), and Father John Wachowicz (assigned to 
Saint Rosalie, Hampton Bays) officially began their assignments at noon on Wednesday, 28 June 2017.  Please 
pray for them and the people they have been sent to serve. 

Last Sunday, one day after the Church on Long Island celebrated the arrival of those five new Priests, the 
Church in Freeport had to let one ago.  Yes, after five years of faithfully supplying the Church in Freeport with 
the Source and Summit of Dramatic Missionary Growth, Father Nick Zientarski set sail for the western waters of 
Baldwin, New York where he was appointed by Bishop Barres to succeed the Rev. Monsignor Steven Camp as 
Pastor.  If you were not able to bid Father Nick farewell since we announced his new assignment on Easter 
Sunday, please be sure to pay him a visit at any one of Saint Christopher’s six (6) Sunday Masses (Saturday at 
5:00 P.M., Sunday at 7:30 A.M., 9:30 A.M., 11:30 A.M., 5:00 P.M., and 7:00 P.M. (in Spanish), give him a call at 
(516) 223–0723, or send him a note at 11 Gale Avenue in Baldwin.  (If you should choose to visit just remember 
to: “come home”.) 

This Sunday, the XIII Sunday in Ordinary Time, 
while the Church in Freeport will not be 
welcoming home (yet) Fathers Zientarski, 
Wachowicz, Sullivan, Plona, McDonald, or 
Bissex to our absolutely beautiful church, we 
will be celebrating a homecoming of sorts 
when we welcome home Father Vincent 
Rubino and Father Jerome Ackah.  Sunday 
homecomers at Our Holy Redeemer may 
remember Father Jerome from the time he 
spent in residence with us while serving as 
Priest-chaplain at South Nassau Communities 
Hospital (2009-2013), and Father Rubino from 
the summers he has been spending with us 

since 2010.  Please, if and when you have a chance: welcome them home! 

FAITH AND SOCIAL MINISTRY 

HUMAN SERVICES 
(516) 868-8289 

ATTENTION STUDENTS ON SUMMER VACATION!!! 
Hunger and Thirst never take a vacation! Please come home this Summer  

and give the hungry and thirsty rest from their labours  
as a Parish Human Services Volunteer. 

Please call Mr. Alfonso Martinez, Director 
He is waiting to hear from YOU! 
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